
Amendment to Representations 
Withdrawal of Objection  
 
An email dated 9 June 2021 was received at 14:23 hours from Vanessa Howard (on behalf of 
Mrs Sheila Howard) confirming that she wished to withdraw the objection made to the 
Application for the Grant of a Premise Licence in respect of The Dapper Spaniel, Rolleston. 
 


